
 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 

TO:  Tony Wilson, Director of Public Works 

FROM: Michael Etheridge, Solid Waste Division, Solid Waste Manager 

SUBJECT: Solid Waste Division, Litter Pickup 

DATE: December 9, 2019 
 

 

 

 

 

The Solid Waste Division working in partnership with the Western Tidewater Regional Jail 

Community Service Staff, attempt every month to keep the County roadways clean for the 

Citizens of Isle of Wight County. 

 

 

Solid Waste Division litter pick - up for the month of November.  

Great Springs Rd.: From Rt. 258 to Fair Way Dr. (389 pounds, .7 miles). 

Stave Mill Rd.: From Rt. 460 to Cut Thru Rd. (191 pounds, 1 mile). 

 

 

 

Staff will continue efforts to service the county with litter pick-up and illegal disposal request 

during the month of December 2019. 

 

 

 


